
Nursery Summary (20th to 24th of April) 

 

This week in Literacy, we have been practising the sound 'w'. The children have 

completed several pencil control sheets and activities containing the letter 'w'. 

We have also been going over all the sounds.  

 

In maths we have been writing and counting to 20. We have done several 

counting activities up to 20, ranging from dot to dots, tracing over numbers and 

filling in the missing numbers. 

 

Our focused activity this week has been all about ‘Under the Sea’. We watched 

Peppa Pigs Grandpas boat. They have cut out and coloured a Seahorse, Octopus, 

Puffer Fish, Crab and a Shark. The children have also been drawing under the 

sea creatures, writing the names underneath their drawing. 

 

Next Week 
We will be learning the ‘y’ sound in Literacy. For maths we will be doing numbers 1 to 20. 

We continue our ‘Under the Sea’ theme, drawing several sea creatures. 

Mrs Margerum 


